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Across

3 "For my hours shall be 
called a house of _____ 
for all peoples." (Is 56:7 
(6)

5 “An attraction to act 
contrary to right reason 
and the commandments of 
God” (10)

6 God promised that the 
future Messiah would 
descend from the house of 
King _____ (5)

7 A term that means “non-
Jews” (8)

8 He said: “What I do, I do 
not understand. For I do 
not do what I want, but I 
do what I hate.” (4)

9 A fallen angel or the devil 
(5)

10 A name that means 
“Savior” (5)

12 As a result of internal 
squabbles among the 
Jewish leaders, the _____ 
imposed their rule on 
Israel in 63 BC. (6)

14 They preached a message 
to the Chosen People to 
worship the one true God 
and to repent of sinfulness 
(8)

17 Disordered sexual desire 
(4)

18 A prophet who used 
dramatic props to get the 
attention of the people (8)

20 Jeremiah’s hopeful 
message said that 
knowledge of God will be 
written not only in stone 
but also on the _____ of 
the Chosen People (5)

21 The fallen state of human 
nature into which all 
people are born (8,3)

23 Church Fathers have 
identified the woman in 
the Protoevangelium as 
the Blessed Mother, the 
new _____. (3)

24 The forbidden fruit 
symbolizes _____ only 
God should have (9)

Down

1 Christians enter into the 
life of Christ when we 
receive this sacrament (7)

2 Solemn agreements to do, 
or refrain from doing, 
something (8)

3 No Clue

4 Sadness at another’s 
success (4)

6 The key promise of God’s 
covenant with David was 
that Israel would be a 
royal _____ (7)

7 Sumerian Epic which 
parallels the Noah story 
(9)

10 Tribal chieftains who 
helped defend Israel 
against its enemies and 

reminded the people of 
their responsibilities to 
God (6)

11 The Book of Genesis 
teaches that the sin of 
“going it apart from God” 
ultimately leads to 
punishment and _____ 
(10)

13 Adam and Eve committed 
_____ sin by giving into 
temptation (8)

15 Being in a state of original 
justice meant that all 
humans would not die or 
experience ____ (4)

16 Laziness in regard to 
one’s responsibilities (5)

19 Through Original Sin we 
have inherited a fallen 
human _____ (6)

21 Deutero-Isaiah teaches 

that God is the ____, all-
powerful, creator God (3)

22 The _____ Covenant is 
the climax of Salvation 
History, the coming of 
Jesus Christ (3)


